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24" June, 2022

RE: Extension of the Tus Scheme to Ukrainian Nationals

Dear Meeting Administrator,

The members of Donegal County Council at their recent meeting resolved to adopt the
following resolution:-

“That Donegal County Council write to Minister Heather Humphreys, Department of
Social Protection, Rural and Community Development to request that recently arrived
Ukrainian Nationals would qualify for the TUS scheme. There is currently a shortage of
participants available on the scheme lo assist various community groups and the
inclusion of Ukrainian Nationals can have many benefits for both the community groups
and the participants themselves”.

It was further agreed that a copy be circulated to all Local Authorities for their

information and support.

Yours faithfully,

alde il

Patsy Lafferty
Meeting Admlnlstrator

Culr freagra chuig: Aras an Chontae, Leifear, Contae Dhun na nGall, Eire F93 Y622
Please reply to: County House, Lifford, Co. Donegal, Ireland F93 Y622
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